PHIL BRYANT
GOVERNOR

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

GARY C. RIKARD, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

March 15, 2017

Mr. Benne Hutson

EnPro Industries, Inc.

5605 Carnegie Boulevard, Suite 500
Charlotte, NC 28209-4674

Re: /Interim Sub-slab Depressurization System — Installation Scope-of-Work
Submitted March 8, 2017
Former Holley Automotive Facility
Water Valley, Mississippi (Yalobusha County)

Dear Mr. Hutson:

The Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ) has reviewed
the above referenced document prepared by First Environment, Inc. on behalf
of EnPro Industries, Inc. Based on the March 9, 2017 meeting and
discussion along with the MDEQ document review, MDEQ approves the
Scope-of-Work. Once the Scope-of-Work has been executed, MDEQ
requests and as-built report detailing the specifications of the Sub-slab
Depressurization System. Any questions or comments can be directed to me

at (601) 961-5166.

Sincerely,

Benjanﬂ-i-r-; B. Lightsey
Project Manager

cc:  Michael Slack, P.E. — First Environment [via e-mail only]
Todd Delaney, P.E. - First Environment [via e-mail only]
Trudy Fischer, Butler Snow LLP - [via e-mail only]
William McKercher, P.E. - MDEQ-GARD 28
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